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Courses	that	address	PLOs	

	
	
	
Graduates	are	expected	to:	
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Depth	and	Breadth	
of	Knowledge	

• Understand	the	systematic	nature	of	
language	based	on	exposure	to	a	wide	
variety	of	the	world’s	languages	

X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 	 X	 X	 	 X	

• Understand	the	central	analytic	
concepts	in	core	areas	of	linguistics,	
including	phonetics,	phonology,	
morphology	and	syntax	

X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 	 X	 X	 	 X	

• Understand	the	relationship	between	
aspects	of	language	structure	and	
social	and	cognitive	dimensions	of	
language	use	

X	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	

• Understand	the	development	of	
language	in	normal	populations	and	
how	this	development	can	‘break	
down’	in	various	speech,	language	
and	hearing	disorders	

X	 	 	 	 	 X	 	 X	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	

• Understand	the	key	concepts,	
methodologies,	and	theoretical	
approaches	that	comprise	the	field	of	
speech	and	language	sciences	

	 X	 	 	 	 X	 	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 	

• Understand	research	findings	and	
clinical	issues	related	to	speech,	
language	and	hearing	disorders	

	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 	
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Knowledge	of	
Methodologies	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	identify	and	
describe	the	empirical	patterns	found	
in	sets	of	language	data	

X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 X	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	construct	
analyses	of	language	data,	including	
language	data	from	abnormal	
populations,	by	formulating,	testing	
and	refining	hypotheses	

X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	

• Demonstrate	an	understanding	of	the	
qualitative	and	quantitative	research	
methods	used	to	investigate	speech,	
language	and	hearing	disorders	

	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	evaluate	the	
appropriateness	of	different	research	
methods	used	to	investigate	speech,	
language	and	hearing	disorders	

	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	design	
qualitative	and	quantitative	research	
projects	in	order	to	investigate	
speech,	language	and	hearing	
disorders	

	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	

• Understand	ethical	considerations	
and	protocols	involved	in	research	
with	human	participants	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	
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Application	of	
Knowledge	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	apply	
knowledge	of	concepts	from	
linguistics	to	language	data,	including	
language	data	from	abnormal	
populations	

X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	apply	
knowledge	of	concepts	from	
linguistics	and	speech	and	language	
sciences	to	clinical	practices	

X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	apply	research	
to	clinical	practices	in	relation	to	
specific	disorders	of	speech,	language	
and	hearing	

	 	 	 	 	 X	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	draw	on	
clinical	experiences	in	order	to	
establish	new	perspectives	on	
research	in	speech	and	language	
sciences	and	disorders	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 	
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Communication	
Skills	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	express	
complex	information,	ideas	and	
analyses	with	accuracy	and	clarity	
both	orally	and	in	writing	

X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	express	
arguments	for	particular	analyses	of	
language	data	in	a	clear	and	coherent	
way,	citing	appropriate	evidence	

X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	synthesize	and	
critically	evaluate	scholarly	articles	in	
speech	and	language	sciences	and	
disorders	both	orally	and	in	writing	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	synthesize	and	
analyze	information	and	arguments	
effectively	and	accurately,	both	orally	
and	in	writing,	to	audiences	in	both	
academic	and	clinical	contexts	

X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	

Awareness	of	Limits	
of	Knowledge	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	reflect	critically	
on	analyses	and	evidence	cited	in	
support	of	analyses	

X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	

• Demonstrate	an	understanding	of	the	
ever-evolving	nature	of	ideas	and	
theories	as	well	as	the	need	to	reflect	
critically	upon	such	ideas	and	theories	

X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	

• Demonstrate	an	ability	to	reflect	
critically	on	research	and	clinical	
practices	in	speech	and	language	
sciences	and	disorders	

	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 X	 	
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Autonomy	and	
Professional	
Capacity	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	work	
independently	and	to	work	
collaboratively	

X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	

• Demonstrate	ability	to	manage	one’s	
own	learning	in	changing	
circumstances	both	within	and	
outside	the	discipline/profession	

X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	 X	

• Demonstrate	an	understanding	of	the	
ethical	and	social	responsibilities	of	
health	care	professionals,	especially	
when	working	with	vulnerable	
populations	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 	

• Demonstrate	an	understanding	of	
best	professional	practices	for	
communicative	disorders	assistants,	
speech/language	pathologists	and	
audiologists	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 X	 	














































































































































